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To whom it may concern,

I've had a look at the proposed bill and I would like to input my feedback. I would like to
input that this is a bad idea, as it is still a breach of privacy for honest Australians as well
as criminals. I understand why it was thought of, but I don't believe this is the option meant
for us, and I believe this should be scrapped and thought through properly. Another option
is needed. Please do not pass this bill through parliament.

Kind Regards,
Brian F


